
How to contact us 

You can keep in touch with the project through our website where we will be 

posting updates on progress and details of ongoing works: 

www.floodinfo.ie/portarlingtonfrs 

For further enquiries feel free to contact us via post or email at: 

 Portarlington Flood Relief Scheme 

  Nicholas O'Dwyer Limited , Unit 4E, Nutgrove Office Park, Nutgrove Ave, 

Churchtown Upper, Dublin, D14 V3F6  

 PortarlingtonFRS@binnies.com 

We invite residents, businesses and all interested parties to attend the second 

Public Consultation Day for the Portarlington Flood Relief Scheme.   

We gathered your feedback and initial views on the key issues the Scheme 

should address during Public Consultation Day no. 1 in winter 2021.   

Have now your say on the emerging options to inform the identification and 

selection of a preferred scheme. We value all feedback and greatly appreciate 

any time spent communicating your views.  

• A questionnaire will be available for you to express your viewpoints. 

• Members of the project team will be present to discuss your views.  

PORTARLINGTON FLOOD RELIEF SCHEME 

When? 
2.00pm-7.00pm 

Thursday, 24
th

 of November 2022 

Where? 
Portarlington Community Centre, 

Main Hall, Link Road 

Second Public Consultation Day 24th November 


